
 

 

Serving the People of Rutland, Oakham and Hubbardston 
258 Main St. Rutland, Massachusetts   - W : stpatricksrutland.org 

St. Patrick Parish 
P  C :  9 P  R .   
508-886-4984      FAX 508-886-2897 
Rev. James Boland, Pastor 
R : 508-886-4309    290 Main St. Rutland 
E-M : FrJim@stpatricksrutland.org 
Deacon Pierre Gemme:  
E-M : gemm01@msn.com 
Deacon Brian Stidsen:  
E-M : bstidsen51@gmail.com  
Denise A. Skrocki, Office Manager 
Office Hours 9:00 ï2:00  Monday-Thursday  

E-M : das@stpatricksrutland.org 

                Directors of Religious Education: 
Christine Mulry, Grades 1-5  508-886-2010   
E-M : Chris@stpatricksrutland.org 
Jean Urbanowski, Grades 6-11  508-886-2010   
E-M : Jean@stpatricksrutland.org 
Diocese of Worcester  
Office of Healing & Prevention  
Victim Services Coordinator 
Judith Audette, LICSW 508-726-2880  
49 Elm Street Worcester, MA 01609 
PUBLIC EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS  

with COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS 

You may attend Mass in person or continue to                       
participate through Livestreaming on Facebook.    
Mass Schedule is: 

Saturday (Vigil)         5:00 pm 
Sunday                        8:00 am and 10:30 am 

W :  Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday       
 8:00 am  

B :  Parents please call the Parish Office to                   
arrange for instructions and Baptismal date. 

M :  Couples planning marriage should  
contact the Pastor at least one year in advance.  
Participation in a Marriage Preparation Program is  
expected. 
R : Saturday 3:30-4:30 pm in the             
Parish Center, main floor, large classroom. 
H   H  V :  Please notify us        
if you know of someone who is ill or homebound.                      
N  P :  Welcome! We hope that you 
will become an active part of our parish family.                
Please introduce yourselves at your first opportunity, 
or call the Parish Center to register. 
P  R  L :  Call with your requests. 
508- 886-2206   Paula Stidsen or PaulaStidsen@gmail.com 
508- 886-4724   Jackie OôBrien 

PROTECTING OUR YOUTH AND CHILDREN 

If you or someone you know has been sexually abused by a 
priest, religious or lay person working for the Church, and 
you want to share feelings of hurt or betrayal, call Judith 
Audette, Victim Services Coordinator, Office of Healing 
and Prevention, 508-929-4363 (direct, confidential line). 

Handicap accessibility by the elevator entrance on the left driveway side of the Church building. 

May 2, 2021 

 

TABERNACLE  LAMP 

Joseph Kaminski 

May 2 - May 8, 2021 

mailto:bstidsen51@gmail.com
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               Papal Tweet 

Being Christian is not first of all  

a doctrine or a moral ideal;  

it is a living relationship  

with the Risen Lord.  

 

 

 
May 2:  Rosary following the 10:30 am Mass, in 
the church 

May 3:  St. Patrickôs Holy Hour 6:30 pm,                         

in the Church         

May 14:  Holy Hour to Pray for Priests 7 - 8 pm                               

Immaculate Conception Church, 353 Grove St. Worcester,  

every 2nd Friday of the Month 

May 26:  Rosary with the Knights Of Columbus,  
7:00 pm, in the Church & Livestreamed            
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Saturday, May 1:   
 

5:00 pm  Joseph Kaminski, 16th Anniversary 

        Requested by the Stidsen Family 
Sunday, May 2:  
  

8:00 am  Claire Gamache 

  Requested by Allen & Joyce Gamache 
 

10:30 am  Nora Kuras, 10th Anniversary 
       Requested by her daughter, Cheryl Cadrin 
   

Monday, May 3:   
 

8:00 am  Doris Allen 

        Requested by Lynn and Billy 
Tuesday,  May 4:    
       

8:00 am  Alfred Nichaolas Degemis 

 Requested by a Parishioner         
Wednesday,  May 5:  
 

8:00 am  * Andrew Gemme,  Special Intention 

 Requested by the Gemme Family 

Saturday, May 8:   
 

5:00 pm   
 

Sunday, May 9:  
  

8:00 am  Ann Croteau 

  Requested by the McMahon Family 
 

10:30 am  Scotty Bies, 5th Anniversary 
  Requested by the Cove Family 

  2021 Appeal   
Please prayerfully consider the ways  
in which you can pledge or donate  
to the 2021 Partners in Charity appeal  
through St. Patrickôs Parish or  

directly on the secure website: partners-charity.net. 

April 25, 2021  

Mass/Mailed in/Electronic Collections   
 

Weekly Offering      $   2,517.00      
Electronic Giving      $   1,405.66  
Higher Utilities       $       155.00 
Motherôs Day   $       105.00 
Ascension Holy Day  $        85.00 
Easter Offering   $         50.00 
Extra Off/Gen. Budget  $        10.00 
                                   $   4,327.66 

Special Collections: 
    Holy Land/Good Friday $      50.00 

     

Summer Seminarian Support Raised                  
through Parish Donations $ 3,750.00 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

     
We are grateful to all who have been able                
to make their weekly offering or make use                      
of on -line giving during this time.                                             
It is a great help to us.    Thank you!  

 

Month of April  
Weekly Offering/E-Giving Report 
   Goal to Meet Budget    $ 18,632         
   Total Offerings             $ 17,103         
   (Deficit) for the month ($   1,529)   
 
8 Months of the Budget:    
  (Deficit) for 8 months   ($ 15,104)                                                                                                    

As of April 23  

we have raised $32,000, 52% of our goal 

Your pledge is a tangible way to be a ñface of Christô to the 
world through the support of the 27 agencies and ministries 
which rely on this appeal for funding each year.   

Thank you for your support.   

https://partners-charity.net/
https://partners-charity.net/


F  S   E M  2, 2021 

From the Pastoré   
   

Dear Friends, 

 Over these last weeks, Iôve continued to tease that I would announce the name of our seminarian for the 
summer once we got to May. Well, the calendar has turned, so itôs time to keep up my end of the bargain: 

 
Starting on Monday, May 17th, we here at St. Patrickôs will be joined by seminarian Jon Amidon. He will be 

joining us here at St. Patrickôs for ten weeks as he continues his journey through Seminary. Please make him feel 

welcome and keep him in your prayers. Thank you to all who donated to afford to have a seminarian this summer. I 
know as a community, weôll be able to be a good part of his journey as he grows into his vocation.  

 
God Bless, Fr. Jim      

  

Hello, 

 My name is Jon Amidon, I am looking forward to being with 

you all this summer and thought it would be great to share a little about 

me.  

 Before Seminary, I had a whirlwind of experiences. I grew up 

going to Catholic Schools and Mass on Sunday but was never really in-

volved with my faith until college. I attended MCPHS University in 

Boston. After working for two years in Boston, I felt a call to pursue a 

real relationship with God.  For the  

next year I worked in Campus Ministry with an organization called 

Saint Paulôs Outreach. There I really developed a love for the Catholic 

church, and direct evangelization. I have just finished Pre- Theology at 

Mount St. Maryôs Seminary in Emmitsburg Maryland.  

           Iôm looking forward to meeting you all this summer.    Jon  


